
Cap/Vest APROA Patch 
 
We no longer have the APROA patches in stock. 
 
Butterflies & Bumblebees Custom T-shirts and Gifts, who we were using to apply the 
patches to our caps offered to buy a supply of the patches when we ran out. If you are 
needing a patch, contact Stacy at 512-970-6358 ButterfliesandBumblebees@gmail.com 
 


